
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

What’s happening at Curdworth… 
Foxes class had a fantastic three days on                                                                
their residential. All adults who attended                                                
commented on how independent,                                                                     
resilient, determined and creative the                                                   
children were. They also showed brilliant teamwork                                            
during the trip. They experienced many activities                                 
including paddleboarding, rock climbing,                                                          
fencing, a challenge course and buggy building                                                                 
which they completed with great enthusiasm. 
 

You will now have been notified which after                                            
school clubs your child has been registered to. Clubs will start the first 
week back after half term.  
 

The children took part in well being workshops this Thursday and learned 
skills to help them regulate themselves. Some of the children took part in 
story massages and used a breathing stick to help them control their 
breathing. Others made a bracelet to support them in calming 
themselves. This was a positive experience for the children and the adults 
enjoyed attending too. 
 

The Valentine’s School Disco that was organised by the PTA was a 
success! The children had lots of fun dancing with their friends and there 
was even a dance off competition that was won by Henry E.  
 

This week, Hedgehog Class have been keen to discuss the Turkey-Syria 
earthquake and what they can do to support those in need. During 
Friday’s assembly, they shared a song they have learned to show they 
have been thinking about them. They have also organised a Pyjama Day 
on Friday 3rd March. For a £1 donation, the children can come to school 
dressed in their pyjama’s. 
 

A shout out to Dylan in Squirrels Class who has received his first 
Children’s University certificate for completing 30 hours of extra-
curricular activities. 
 

Have a fantastic half term break, Miss Gibbs ☺  

2023 
27th Feb INSET DAY 

 
1st Mar STRIKE ACTION 

2nd Mar WOW World Book Day 
8th March Reception 2023 Play and 
Stay 9:15-10:15 Parents & Children 

9th March Year 6 SATs parent 
meeting (30 mins - time TBC) 

15th & 16th Mar STRIKE ACTION 
17th March Mother’s Day Workshop 

(siblings & non-siblings) 
20th-24th March Year 6 in Paris 

20th March Parent 
Afternoon/Evening 1 1:30-5:00pm 

 

Happy Birthday! 

Siena T 

 

 
1st Rover 348 

2nd Jaguar 328 
3rd Vauxhall 308 
3rd Ford 308 
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Times Table Rock Stars!  
Winners of this weeks competition are….. 

YEAR 4!!! 

Special WELL DONE to 

VICTOR, JENSON & ARISSA 

Who will take the lead next week…? 

ATTENDANCE STARS 

School Target: 97% 

School Actual: 91.7% 

Best Year Group this week… 

Year R 

100% 

  

Isla 
Rowan 

Jake 
Pearl 

Hedgehog Class 
Foxes Class 

 
 


